
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: ftmillvision@comporium.net <ftmillvision@comporium.net>

Date: 6/16/2014 1:16:34 PM
Subject: RE: Budget Veto Q&A

We look forward to seeing you then. 
Thank you, 
Katherine

From: ftmillvision@comporium.net [mailto:ftmillvision@comporium.net]
Sent: Monday, June 16, 2014 1:08 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Re: Budget Veto Q&A

I would like to attend.
Deborah Long

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 16, 2014, at 12:49 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

You are invited to a budget veto Q&A tomorrow morning at 11:00 a.m. in the Governor's conference 
room first floor Statehouse. We will be available to answer any questions regarding the Governor's 
vetoes. Please see the attached veto notice from Governor Haley.
Please reply if you are able to attend.

http://www.governor.sc.gov/ExecutiveOffice/Documents/General%20Appropriation%20Veto.PDF

Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

<General Appropriation Veto.pdf>
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